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The Shire of Carnarvon is calling for developers to submit an Expressions of Interest (EOI) for assistance in developing applications for funding through the WA State Government Infrastructure Development Fund.

About this project:
The State Government has established an $40 million fund to unlock workers accommodation opportunities in regional areas. The fund aims to address infrastructure constraints in the water, wastewater and electricity network which are impacting the delivery of regional worker accommodation. 
The Shire is seeking expressions of interest from developers who are interested in taking up the opportunity and require assistance in the development of a business case supporting the application process. 
Applications under this funding stream will be based on evaluation of the business case, including consideration of co-contribution opportunities.
Funding is available to developers/landowners and local government to make applications. Applications from a group of developers/landowners (including local government) within a precinct are encouraged. Further information about the fund can be found: Infrastructure Development Fund Stream 3: Unlocking Regional Worker Accommodation Opportunities Guidelines for Applicants (www.wa.gov.au)

Submitting an EOI:
Applicants can submit an EOI by providing a detailed project brief  to businessconcierge@carnarvon.wa.gov.au 

Enquiry contact:
For enquiries regarding this project, please contact Harriet Murphy, Manager Economic Development murphy.h@carnarvon.wa.gov.au 0436 382 300
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